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Press release 
Date: 12th of February 2020 
 
 

Press release: Ticket Sales Open for the World Four-in-hand Championships 

From 2-6 September 2020 the World Championships for four-in-hand horses, 
Limburg 2020 will take place. As of today the ticket sales of the passe-partouts 
will be available for purchase. 
 
Enthusiasts can order tickets online for their chance to see the best of the best horse 
teams compete at the iconic Equestrian Centre de Peelbergen. 

If you order your passe-partout tickets before 1st of April, you will receive a special 
discount of 10%. Tickets will be sold separately per day from 1st of April.  
 

Fancamping 

In addition to the entry tickets, passes for fan camping are also available. Everyone who 
is interested in visiting the World Championships with their own caravan, camper or tent 
is welcome at the fancamping Limburg 2020. The camping is located not even 50 meters 
from the main entrance and is equipped with electricity, showers and toilets. 
 

The program: 

Thursday 3 September             Dressage 
Friday 4 September                  Dressage 
Saturday 5 September             Marathon 
Sunday 6 September                Cones              Order your tickets here 

 


